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From: Jeremy Ballard
To: HJUD Exhibits
Subject: HB 4005
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 8:31:24 PM


As a Marine Veteran I do not support any bill or law that infringes upon law abiding citizens
rights. Shame on any elected official that votes for or supports this bill or any other bill that
infringes upon the rights of U.S. citizens. How about you all get to work on real problems in
Oregon, e.g. homelessness, excessive taxes, excessive government spending, government's
inability to manage a budget, etc., etc. 
With heart felt disgust for this bill,
Jeremy Ballard 





